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Our Still Winter WorkshogSunny in All
Ways!

Jeanne Holy, Professor of Ikebana from the
lllinois Prairie Chapter of Ikenobo Ikebana
was our sensei for two days of workshops |
January.

On Saturday she led us in arranging
Sanshuike Shoka, the three material shoka
using both tropical flowers and asonal
material represented by pussy willow and
bright yellow tulips. She stressed the basi
of the shoka form as well as the freedom
presented to the arranger in this more
modern shoka style. The fourteen
attendees included both new and

“seas outend.” st

Jeanne told us “Sho
enliven flowers, to vivify flowers, to show
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Sunday brought eight students to the world
of Rikka Shimputai, and Jeanne Holy was
again an excellent sensei lecturing and
demonstrating this modern rikka form. Do
check thephotos on our website.

Website: http://likebana-ikenobo.com
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Rikka bv Linnea Storm

Upcoming Events

February 15, 2014
Please note the change!
Moribana Workshop with Bev Tall

March 56, 2014
Workshops with Professor Yoichi Mizutal
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Annual Ikebana Exhibit at
Phoenix Art Museum

A number of lkenobo members took part in the

annual exhibit January 102 at the Phoenix Art
Museum. Over thirty arrangements from lkenobc
Ohara, and Sogetsu schools graced the Asian
Galleries, the museum store and the front lobby. = &
All three days wergery well attended, and, in fact, 1)
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we are welcoming several new members as a res;’.‘ v
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of this event! ¢ S

Phoenix Art Museum arrangement by Linnea Storm

Looking Ahead to February

Phoenix Art Museum arrangement by Minette Siedenburg

Our scheduled sensei, Maribeth Price will not be able to teach in February, but we have an exciting day planned. Bi
will teach a workshop in the populdoribana style. Moaribana, which looks ahead to free style arranging, is especially
adapted to our western homes.

£ T hte " mio'r i b¥aRpga®™ @'n d 'n agei®®e styles first appeared in |
homes and lifetyles. Nageire and Moribana share with the more traditional rikka and shoka styles an emphasis on tt
natural beauty and character of branches and flowers. Nageire and Moribana, however, are more freely arranged tc
the taste of the arranger.

Anarrangement in moribana style also places emphasis on the natural characteristics and forms of its materials. Th

“mori bana” suggests mounding or piling up of the mat
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Dues for 2014-2015

1 Anincrease in dues has finally become
necessary! More information will follow.
Payment of our dues to the San Francisco office
is due at the end of March, and we will be
sending out renwal forms with workshop
reservation for ms
Workshop.

for

2014 Calendars

Some remain to be collected. Please contact Linnes

Storm to make arrangements.
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Website

I  Check out our website for the latest photos of the
workshops http://ikebana-ikenobo.com/

Facebook

I  Registration links for workshops are posted on our
Facebook page so nanembers can register for classes.
Visit our page on
https://www.facebook.com/groups/154696914609154/
and click on the Whoozin linto register.

. a———
o ~— ~

.

L


http://ikebana-ikenobo.com/
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